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Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith é

Message from Miss Glassbrook:

This week we enjoyed taking part in worship at St. Andrew’s Church with
Katy. It was great to be there and to have so many famLLLes join us.

We have been Llearning about different celebrations. Reception have
enjoyed learning about Diwali and have made their own clay Diya lamps.
Their classroom has been fuLL of LLgh,t and colour.

It was lovely to hear that so many of you enjoyed watching the fireworks
and sperLd.LrLg time with each other for Bon.fLre NLgh,t at Worden Park this
year.

Today we enjoyed listening to Johnny Bond who came to talk to us about
the importance of Remembrance Day as well as sharing some information
about his role in the army. We would like to say a huge thank you to
him for coming to speak to us.

‘Give thanks always for all things to God the Father’
Ephesians 5:20

Thankfulness is our Shining Star awards Weekly Attendance
current school value this week go to: Scores
Ladybirds: Phoebe Ladybirds: Connie ;ad.gbtrd,s:. Q6/::
) oneybees: 98%
Honeybees: Israel Honeybees: Oliver i o
i i Owls: 97%
Butterflies: Charlotte Butterflies: Joshua . °
Butterflies: 97%
Owls: Hugh Owls: Chloe Ki ) o
, _ , , _ ingfishers: 98%
Kingfishers: Georgie- Kingfishers: Harlan D . 0
) i ) ra.gon.ﬂa.es. 99%
Leigh Dra.gonﬂ.t,es: Daniel
Dra.gonﬂ.i,es: Blake Best Class of the week
is: Dra.gon.ﬂ.i.es




BOB’s Book of Brilliance

Dragonflies

Jess S and Jessica P for thoughtful
work about the Quran

Blake for using interesting adjectives

Kingfishers

Jaxon and Ally for great writing
about Clean Up

Lexi and Reggie for super use of
adjectives

Butterflies

Felix, Sam, William, Millie, Olivia
and Alice for super topic work
Hayley for wonderful writing

Owls

Reign, Corey, Finley B, Sophie,
George and Hugh for amazing
independent writing

Honeybees Tickets will be ﬁ\?ﬂilﬂblef* .'

Ivy and Harry for wonderful work on school spider. é\jh_

about Remembrance

Ladybirds

Morgan, Reenie, Lily and Alexander .

for brilliant colour mixing Cinderella

Aurora, Connie and Liam for Tu.esd.a.y |0t December
wonderful work about Remembrance Ki,n.g Ge,orge,’s Hall, Blackburn

Well done everyone!

Clubs We can’t wait for our panto trip in
December! We are funding the majority of
Just a reminder that the South this trip but are asking for a £5 donation.
Ribble Sports Club finishes at 4:15pm
and all teacher led clubs finish at Please give consent and make payment on
bpm. School Spider by Friday 29th November.

Monday 8% November - Teacher led
clubs will not be on on this day.
South Ribble Sports Club will still be

on.

Thank you




Next week

We have a busy week with lots going on in school.

To celebrate friendship week we are asking children to come to school in
odd socks. We will be celebrating our differences and the friendships we
have with each other.

Fridayu 15* November - Children in Need

B v w :
BEE -

Children

God Given Talents

This year we are asking children to bring a donation and come to school
dressed in something that represents their talent.




